Canon Peter Hall C.E. Primary School



Pelham Road Immingham NE Lincolnshire DN40 1JS

Tel: 01469 510300 Headteacher: Mrs T Grove



enquiries@canonpeterhall.laat.co.uk www.canonpeterhall.co.uk

19th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Friday 2nd February is National Number Day, which we are going to celebrate in school ALL DAY! We have maths investigations, a TTRS competition (in KS2), and an opportunity for the children to dress up.

We would like to invite all children to 'dress up for digits' to raise money for the NSPCC charity. This means the children can wear an item of clothing with a number on it; this can be as simple as a sports cap, a onesie or a football shirt! Or you could get even more creative and design a unique t-shirt, hat or even dress up as a human-sized calculator or dice! Children do not need to wear their uniform on this day but if you wish for them to do alongside a simple number accessory, that's absolutely fine!

Below is a link to a video to see what the NSPCC Number Day is all about: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Fho6VmqHFJ8&t=1s

muficld

If you have any queries about this event, please contact myself or your class teacher.

Yours sincerely

Mr T Caulfield Maths Lead